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September 29, 2015 

 
 
Hon. Kathleen Burgess 
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
 

Re:  15-G-0578 -- Proposed Tariff Leaf Correction for New Gas Marketer 
Program  
  
 
Dear Secretary Burgess:  
 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc. (“Con Edison” or the 
“Company”) hereby submits for filing with the Public Service Commission (the 
“Commission”) the following revised tariff leaf to its Schedule for Gas Service, P.S.C. 
No. 9 – Gas (the “Gas Tariff”). 

 
 

Leaf No.  Revision No.  
Superseding 
Revision No. 

389.1 10 9 
 
 

The revised tariff leaf is proposed to become effective on January 1, 2016 for a 
three-month period ending on March 31, 2016. 

 
On September 28, 2015, the Company filed a number of proposed revisions to its 

Gas Tariff.  The revisions concerned its proposed Managed Supply Service (“MSS”) 
under its Service Classification No. 20, for Marketers serving firm transportation 
customers in the Company’s service territory.  It has come to the Company’s attention 
that there was an error in a date on one of the Gas Tariff leaves included in that filing.  
Therefore, a revised Tariff Leaf 389.1 is being submitted herewith that has substituted the 
correct “March 31” MSS program date for the incorrect “March 1” date that had been 
included on that Leaf in yesterday’s filing.  
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Please contact me at (212) 460 – 3308 if you have any questions concerning this 
corrected Gas Tariff Leaf filing.   

 
 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
/s/ William A. Atzl, Jr.  
Director 
Rate Engineering Department 
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